O WEIR

09 March 2020
Nr.

Dear Trademark Applicant,

Your trademark application has been published in the International Trademark System - MADRID,
which is edited by Bureau of the World Intellectual Property Organization and now is available in The
ROMARIN (Read-Only-Memory of Madrid Active Registry Information) system.

To finish trademark registration process in World International Patent and Trademark Observer
Database the registration and processing fee should be paid into WIPTO bank account before 27

March 2020,
Please find attached WIPTO offer and payment details.

Kind regards,
WIPTQ accountant Paul
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